
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 4th May 2020 

MESSAGE FROM MRS MONEY 
MESSAGE FROM MRS MONEY 

Hello children, 

 

Thank you for sending me the photos of your beautiful painted stones. Please bring them 

with you when we return to school – I am hoping that this is going to be very soon as I 

am really missing you all. 😊 

I hope that you have also managed to award your families some ‘WOWs’ too. 

Remember to keep up with your home learning and reading every day. 

 

On Friday it is a very special day called VE day. I have sent your grown ups some fun 

activities which you might like to do together to celebrate this special occasion. During 

the war time children wrote letters to their families to tell them what they had been 

doing and that they were looking forward to being together again.  

 

Each and every one of you are like my own family and being apart from you all has been 

very hard. Your challenge for the next few weeks is to write me a letter telling me all 

about what you have been doing and what you are missing and looking forward to doing 

when we all come back to school. You could draw some pictures or stick some photos on 

your letters too. 

 

Perhaps you could post the letter to me at school whilst on your daily walk or bring it 

with you when we are all back together. 

 

Take care everyone, 

Lots of love from Mrs Money x 
 


